
Committee & Stewards Safety Awareness Notice                                                                   08/04/18 

Irish Shows Association Affiliated Show Committee & Stewards Safety Awareness Notice  

 

The Show Society highly values the work you do, to support the ISA Affiliated Show. A very big 

thank you is extended to you all. However, we would again like your support to make this year’s 

Show, an even Safer & Happier place to be.    

 

Therefore, please be aware of the following Key Safety Hazards:   

 

• Ascending & Descending Steps & Ladders   

• Slips & Trips   

• Moving Vehicles   

• Exposure to Sun   

• Falling Objects   

• Persons affected by Alcohol   

• Unpredictable Animal Behaviour   

• Overcrowding in Enclosed Areas   

• Fires & Ignition Sources   

• Poor Food Hygiene    

• Ride on Trailers   

• Exhibitors Endangering the Public   

• Unsafe Displays   

• Over Flowing Rubbish Collection Points   

• Lack of Consumables in Toilets   

• Unacceptable Behaviour by Anyone on the Showground   

• Working from Heights   

• Ineffective Machinery Safety Guards   

• Lifting Heavy Weights   

 

[This list is not exhaustive]   

 

If you are concerned about any Health & Safety issue, please will you report it to the Show 

Secretary’s Office – A copy of the H&S Manual is available for review upon request. 


